Unite for a sustainable future: Join CENRS in prioritizing clean water!
Join CENRS for cooperative action!
It has come to our attention that many regions around the world are currently experiencing unprecedented warm weather conditions, leading to a significant decline in water quality.
We urge you to remain vigilant and report any unusual changes in the water of rivers, ponds, reservoirs, and lakes in your vicinity. Signs such as foul odors, dead fish, and discoloration (whether it is browning or greening), along with the formation of a thick mat on the water’s surface are all indicators of potential water quality deterioration.
Your prompt action in notifying us will help us take necessary measures to address these concerns. You can easily reach out to us for assistance through our dedicated intervention team. Simply visit our website at https://www.cenrs.org/about/contacts to find the appropriate contact information or send us a message.
Rest assured, we are committed to prioritizing clean water and ensuring your safety. Thank you for your cooperation and trust in CENRS.
Stay connected with CENRS, your trusted partner in water preservation!
